
dlé{ dune 3, 1980 
Mos maw 

Dear Tom, 

Here is my Spring Report. Not to much to report. Most species 

arrived an departed on schedule and the numbers were about the same 

as last year. 

cc 

Ruby=thr. Hummingbird: :Sightings were up. 
-Purple Martin: First seen April 2, and they seem to be in good numbers. 
astern Bluebird: Still no sign of recovery from 77-78, 78-79 bad 

Winters. Sightings the same as last year. 
Red-eyed Vireos: Few more than last Spring. 
Warbling Vireos: Few more than last Spring. 
Golden=winged Warbler: Seen May 8 and 9. 
Lark Sparrow: A few more seen this Spring. 

~“Double=crested Cormorants: 33 seen on /12, 35 seen on 5/11. Most 
I've seen here. 

Green Heron: Numbers upe 
~Cooperts Hawk: Seen March 30. 

American Kestrel: Sighting way down, only 10 to 15 seen on a days 
outing, compared to 31 to lO last Spring. 

«~ Bobwhite Quail: Numbers up from last Spring. 

Sincerely, 

Dean Mosman 

RR=1 Box 112A 
Elkhart, Iowa 50073


